ACADEMI

11 451

6th October 2025

Mock Interview morning - Friday 24th October

Dear Parent/Carer,

During form time, we are currently supporting your child with writing their CV, as part of their college application process. Deadlines for college applications vary but tend to be between now and December (please check individual colleges for their respective application deadlines). To support your child further, we will be hosting a mock interview morning on **Friday 24th October.** This is an opportunity for students to meet professionals from a variety of industries and experience, in many cases, their first formal interview. The purpose of this is to ensure that students are more fully prepared for their college interviews, an integral part of the college application process. Ahead of this, we will be supporting students in preparing for the interview by considering possible interview questions.

Some examples of these might be:

- Tell me a bit about your hobbies and interests.
- Where do you see yourself in 5 years' time?
- What are your strengths and weaknesses?

After the interview, students will be given feedback on their interview and some tips for their college interview. We realise that it is normal for students to feel a little apprehensive about this experience, but please be assured that students will be supported throughout and that this will be beneficial preparation for their future.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact school.

Kind regards,

Mrs H. Isles Assistant Principal (Raising Achievement)

Mr A Fair **Academy Principal**

Unsworth Academy, Parr Lane, Bury, BL9 8LP.

Tel: 0161 796 9820 Email: information@unsworth.set.org
Online: www.unsworthacademy.org.uk